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	To
All Staff
	               Please ask for: Paddy Lorenzen
Email:patrick.lorenzen@norfolk.gov.uk

         Direct Dialling Number: 01603 223338
Email: audrey.sharp@norfolk.gov.uk
 GOTOBUTTON  



Date: 31 January 2014


CHANGE OF OCCUPATIONAL HEALTH PROVIDER & TRANSFER OF MEDICAL RECORDS

Following a recent procurement exercise NCC have appointed PAM Occupational Health as our new occupational health provider. More information about PAM Occupational Health can be found at their Web Address www.pamgroup.co.uk . Further information and user guidance will be issued in due course as we complete the transition program.

All occupational health records held by Atos Healthcare, our current occupational health provider, will be transferred to PAM Occupational Health and held in a secure and confidential manner, in exactly the same way Atos Healthcare, your GP or a hospital would hold any medical information about you. If you are still undergoing an assessment on 1 April 2014 when the contract changes, this will continue until the final report is issued. Your records will then be transferred to PAM Occupational Health.

If you have been referred to occupational health at any time during your employment with NCC, your occupational health file will typically include:

•
Medical questionnaires completed during the recruitment process 

•
Notes from consultations with occupational health doctors and nursing advisers, if you have been specifically asked to attend an appointment 

•
Occupational health reports to NCC. 

•
GP and specialist reports where you have consented to these being obtained either during the recruitment process or during employment.

If you are uncomfortable, or object to, your occupational health record being transferred to PAM Occupational Health please contact me by 1 March 2014. The transfer of the records will take place a few days prior to the transfer of the contract on 1 April 2014.

Regards

Paddy Lorenzen

Occupational Health & Well-Being Manager
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